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20th April 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

All Star Cricket! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
We have a wonderful opportunity for all of our children to learn to play cricket! This magnificent 
event will be happening on Wednesday 26th April 2023. Children will all need to come into school 
in their P.E kits of: navy blue or black plain shorts, jogging bottoms or leggings with a plain white t-
shirt and trainers (no football shirts or bright coloured clothing). Children must all ensure that they 
have a water bottle with them. 
 
Each class will have an allocated time slot with the All Stars Cricket team; this is a brand new 
initiative from the England and Wales Cricket Board aimed at providing children with a great first 
experience in cricket. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you require any further information please do not hesitate 
to contact the school further. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Maureen Collier 
Headteacher 


